
[Your Clinic's Letterhead]  

[Date] 

[Patient's Name]  

[Patient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Patient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well and recovering comfortably after your 

recent knee replacement surgery on [Surgery Date]. We are committed to 

your health and want to ensure that your recovery is progressing 

positively. 

As part of your follow-up care, please remember to: 

1. Attend your next scheduled appointment on [Next Appointment Date] to 

assess your healing progress. 

2. Perform your prescribed physical therapy exercises daily, as your 

therapist recommended, to aid in your recovery. 

3. Monitor your pain levels and any signs of swelling or infection, and 

don't hesitate to contact us if you have concerns. 

Please feel free to reach out to our office at [Clinic Phone Number] if 

you have any questions or need assistance. We are here to support you on 

your journey to recovery. 

Wishing you a smooth and speedy recovery! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Doctor's Name]  

[Your Doctor's Title]  

[Your Clinic's Name]  

[Clinic Contact Information] 


